
 2019-2020 Online Report Card and Progress Report – 

Secondary 

 

McAllen ISD is going paperless for Progress Reports and Report 

Cards beginning with the 2nd Six Weeks Report Card.  Progress 

Reports and Report Cards will no longer be mailed home for 

Secondary students in 6th – 12th grades.    

Progress Reports and Report Cards will continue to be available to 

parents/guardians via Skyward Family Access and the Skyward 

Mobile App.  Progress Reports and Report Cards will be made 

available no later than Wednesday following the close of the grading 

period.  To access the Progress Reports and Report Cards, log in to 

Skyward Family Access and choose the Letters/Reports tab.  

Instructions for accessing the Progress Reports and Report Cards 

can be found below. 

 

For more information regarding paperless grade reporting, please 

contact your child’s campus. 

 

 

McAllen ISD Grade Reporting Periods 

 



 

Progress Report and Report Card Skyward Access  

 

Parents/guardians should navigate to mcallenisd.org and choose 
Skyward Login under the Parents tab to log in to Skyward Family 
Access.  Once in Skyward, choose the Letters/Reports tab.  The Report 
Card (2nd Six Weeks) and Progress Report (beginning 3rd Six Weeks) 
can be viewed under the Letters/Reports tab. 

 

 

 

If you do not have Skyward access, please contact your child’s campus 
to get set up with a username and password.  If you completed Online 
Enrollment using Skyward, you already have the username and 
password you need to gain access.  To receive a printed copy of your 
child’s report card, you may print a copy from your Skyward access or 
you may request one in person from your child’s campus.  Please 
contact your child’s campus for further instructions on how to request 
a printed copy of a Progress Report or Report Card. 

 


